
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: Mark Tussing
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; "Christina Kennedy"
Subject: Extension Request Approved
Date: Thursday, February 23, 2017 3:28:00 PM

Mr. Tussing,
 
Based on your consultant Chris Kennedy’s request below, the schedule for the submittal of the Soil
Vapor Intrusion Investigation Report has been extended to April 14, 2017 to accommodate a
meeting to discuss the results of the report prior to finalizing the report.  Let me know if you have
any questions,
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
Direct - 510-567-6791
kit.soo@acgov.org
 
Kit
 

From: Christina Kennedy [mailto:ckennedy@geologist.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 2:37 PM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Mark Tussing <Mark.Tussing@o-i.com>
Subject: Re: RE: R0289 Possible meeting week of March 17?
 
Kit our report is due to you on March 31. I thought it might be useful to go over the findings
before we submit a report so that we can be sure that we address any concerns unforseen by
us that you may have. If we meet during the week of the 27th or later we are unlikely to meet
that deadline. I hate to ask for another extension but maybe that would be best?
Perhaps April 14th?
 
Chris Kennedy
CKG Environmental, Inc.
 
 

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 at 1:44 PM
From: "Soo, Kit, Env. Health" <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
To: "'Christina Kennedy'" <ckennedy@geologist.com>
Cc: "Roe, Dilan, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>, "Mark Tussing" <Mark.Tussing@o-
i.com>
Subject: RE: R0289 Possible meeting week of March 17?

Chris – we are booked solid for the next month.  For the week of March 20, most of us will be 
away on a conference.  Anytime after that week will work.  Just let me know which day is best 
and I will schedule you – the sooner the better as things get filled up.  Thanks, kit 
 

From: Christina Kennedy [mailto:ckennedy@geologist.com]
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Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 1:37 PM
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Mark Tussing <Mark.Tussing@o-i.com>
Subject: R0289 Possible meeting week of March 17?
 
Hi Kit, Mark Tussing of Owens-Brockway will be in the

Bay Area the week of March 17. By then we should have all

our soil vapor data compiled and a draft report prepared. Would

you and Dilan be available to meet to go over our findings and

discuss interpretation and next steps? If that week is impossible

we could look at the week of March 20th.

Regards

Chris Kennedy
CKG Environmental, Inc.

mailto:Kit.Soo@acgov.org
mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org
mailto:Mark.Tussing@o-i.com

